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I strongly oppose the CMP corridor project. Not only does this project mar and 
disrupt Maine's wild areas, it creates economic incentive to do the same, on a far 
greater scale to the wild areas of northern Quebec. We are not isolated in this world 
and the changes we impose on the landscapes, fisheries and wildlife habitat both in 
Quebec and Maine have real, lasting and permanent effects on the world that we 
know and love.


